
 

 

Hello, 

Due to the continued efforts of safety and precaution of large group gatherings at the Corona Public 

Library, the July 25 Historical Fiction Author Brunch featuring Martha Hall Kelly is cancelled. We are 

as disappointed as you and in fact all the participating authors said they hope they can come to    

Corona in the near future so stay tuned! 

We will be issuing refunds.  If you paid by credit card, those will come very soon.  If you purchased 

a printed ticket, you will need to return the ticket along with completing the form below.  If you have 

lost your ticket, we will not be able to issue a refund. 

Refunds will take 2-3 weeks. We will accept refund requests until August 3. 

Thank you. 

 

Complete form and send with your ticket to: 

Friends of the Corona Public Library 

P.O. Box 1892 

Corona CA  92882 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number: _____________________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Questions? 

Please email: 

robinhoklotubbe@aol.com 

 

Www.friendsofthecoronapubliclibrary.com 


